From: Kurt Denkers

Sent: Friday, November 03, 2017 10:36 AM

To: Lysynski, Heather <hlysynsk@London.ca>; Turner, Stephen <sturner@london.ca>
Subject: Request for demolition - 491 Base Line Road East

Hello,

My fiancé and I live next door at 495 Base Line rd e. We are in full support of the demolition of
this home so that the owners may build a new home for their family.

Regards,

Kurt Denkers.


mailto:hlysynsk@London.ca
mailto:sturner@london.ca
https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmaps.google.com%2F%3Fq%3D491%2BBase%2BLine%2BRoad%2BEast%26entry%3Dgmail%26source%3Dg&data=02%7C01%7Chlysynsk%40london.ca%7C85fb5a9f7d16434137f408d5283d7649%7C03bffcd583834ffd80d377de9409d5ca%7C0%7C0%7C636459166797885117&sdata=DGkQ7Ycnz8HLJxnCUs%2Bj5u6hFZZMnPaLH%2Bopkl%2FdCzI%3D&reserved=0
https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmaps.google.com%2F%3Fq%3D495%2BBase%2BLine%2Brd%2Be%26entry%3Dgmail%26source%3Dg&data=02%7C01%7Chlysynsk%40london.ca%7C85fb5a9f7d16434137f408d5283d7649%7C03bffcd583834ffd80d377de9409d5ca%7C0%7C0%7C636459166797885117&sdata=9H3JMysGVXL5wC1bnt2nABvvwlcFh%2BewtVYdwfqK63s%3D&reserved=0

